
 
 
 
 
 

 

Product Discontinuation Notice 

  

Dear Valued Partner, 

  

This is an official notice that MIKROE-2609, I2C Isolator 2 click  has been discontinued. 

 

Currently there is no direct replacement. 

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your understanding. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative. 

  

Thank you for your understanding. 

  

Sincerely Yours,  

  

Mikroelektronika 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


